

Memorandum

Date: May 28, 2021

To: ASAA Member Schools

From: John Paton, Executive Director **Re**: Student Athlete Transfers

Please get your transfers started early for 2020/21!

Subsequent to the April 7, 2021 transfer memo, we wish to remind schools that if they have had students transfer from another school to their school after starting Grade 10, and if those students had participated in interschool athletic competition before coming to your school, an ASAA Transfer needs to be completed in the Sport Registration System (SRS). Please note the following:

- 1. If a transfer student was in your school before February 15, 2021, the transfer will be approved.
- 2. If a transfer student came to your school on or after February 16, 2021, you will need to go through the normal transfer process for them.

It is the ASAA's anticipation that getting transfers noted in #1 above should be relatively fast and that transfers noted in #2 above may take longer depending on the student's individual circumstances.

We hope member schools will take the opportunity in June to get started on completing the required documentation in SRS. Normally we do not start looking at processing transfers until mid-late August.





